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Dear parents and carers, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We hope you enjoyed the half term break, despite the weather!   

We were very lucky today and had a fantastic Infants’ Sports Day. It was lovely to see 

so many of you there. A big thank you should go to our Onside Coaches who are bril-

liant at organising these events. We will include some photographs next week. 

Please see next page for future diary dates (more to follow next week)  

Football Lunch 

Also we have decided to have a Worl Cup Football Lunch. There is a poster inside. If 

you want your child to take part please fill in the form in the entrance hall on Monday 

as we need to order the food next week! 

Free meals in September for Infants 

Please could you help us plan for September by retuning the slip which came home 

today to say whether your child will be having school meals in September. 

Lost Property 

There is a lot of lost property (including some brand new sweatshirts with school logo 

unnamed) in the Ks1 area. Please check with Tony Haines if you have missing items. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Juliette Westwoos and Carla Matthews 

P.T.A Summer Bingo Night  

Wednesday 11th June-School Hall 

Eyes down for a fun session of Bingo. Arrive at 5.30 pm 

Games start 5.45pm-7pm 

Tickets £2 per adult 

£1 per child 

Refreshments available. Free prize draw to win a Hamper. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!  

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 94.2% 
Class R AH: 98.3% 
Class 1 LC: 97.3% 
Class 1KH: 96.0% 
Class 2: 98.6% 
Class 3: 96.0% 
Class 4: 97.3% 
Class 5: 94.5% 
Class 6:  93.3% 
Overall Attendance: 96.2% 

Congratulations to Class  2 

 

Diary Dates for June 
 

Tuesday 10th June: Welcome evening for new parents (year R September 

2014) 6.00.7.15pm 

Wednesday 11th June: Bingo night 5.30-7.00 (run by the PTA) 

Staff from Halford’s showing year 6 bike maintenance 2-3pm. 

Thursday 12th June: Class photographs 

7.30-9.00pm  Family Information Service Evening for Polish and Portuguese 

families. 

Friday 13th June: Fathers’ Day Lunch @ 12.15. Please book your place in the 

office. 

Tuesday 17th June : KS2 Field Events for District Sports at St.Anthony’s 4pm 

Kerb Safe for Year 1 pupils begins 

Thursday 19th June :Track Events for District Sports @ Sydenham 4pm 

(Reserve date for both events in case of bad weather is 24th June) 

Monday 23rd June 

Y6 Cycle training week 

Tuesday 24th June/ Wednesday 25th June Year 5  Residential Kip on a Ship 

Wednesday 25th June : Year 6 Induction day. Year 6 pupils spend the day at 

their new Secondary schools. 



. 



                              FREE MEALS FOR ALL INFANTS IN ENGLAND 
The Government are offering free school meals to all Infant Children (Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2). Our school is part of Warwickshire County Caterers. We thought you would 

like to find out more about their service and what the menu for September looks like. 



           World  Cup  Lunch                                                                            Fun Events    Fun Events       Fun Events Events 
Calling all Sydenham Primary School Football Fans. Wear your favourite football shirt 

to school and join us for a special World Cup Lunch.  

Price: £2.   Book your child’s place by filling in the form outside the school office on 

Monday 8th June (money by Friday 13th June) Thank you. 

 

 




